
To all interested parties: 
 

Re: Commencement of Sears/Mountain View consolidation 
 
 

It has begun!  The Steering Committee which has been commissioned by the 
School District to oversee the process of consolidation held its organizational meeting 

on Tuesday, February 27, 2007 at Mountain View Elementary.   
 

The Steering Committee will meet each Tuesday afternoon from 4 until 5 pm in the 
Mountain View library.  A web site has been created to post Minutes from previous 

meetings, agendas for upcoming meetings and a comment box for public input. The 
web page address is http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/superintendent.aspx?id=6352.   

 
Any public comments will be forwarded along to all members of the Steering 

Committee.  Opportunities will also be provided at the meetings for public comment 
with rules for length (3 minutes), and content (to relate to a subject on the meeting 

agenda). 
 

Again, the effort here is to make this process as user-friendly and productive as 
possible....and to develop a comprehensive school program which will far exceed 

everyone's expectations.  Please join us to help fulfill this vision. 
 

Thank You 
 

Joe Arness 
District Facilitator 


